
UNFAIR NEW TOLL
ON THE M5 EAST

To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly:

This petition of citizens of New South Wales brings to the attention of the House the 
NSW Government’s plans to introduce a new $6.95 toll on the M5 East - a road that has 
always been free and which isn’t being upgraded.

We, the undersigned petitioners, ask the Legislative Assembly to call on the NSW 
Government to not impose an unfair new toll on the M5 East.

Please return completed petitions to:

Anoulack Chanthivong MP, Reply Paid 89296 Ingleburn NSW 1890 or use the enclosed Reply Paid envelope.

Authorised by Anoulack Chanthivong MP, 3/2-6 Oxford Rd Ingleburn. Printed by Jeffries Printing, 5/71a Milperra Rd, Revesby, using parliamentary entitlements. July 2020.
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Sign the petitionNOW
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